February 8, 2016

The Brimfield Board of Education held a Special Meeting on Monday, February 8, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. in the Brimfield High School Superintendent’s office.

The following were present:  Kim Ross, Laura Putnam, Joe Blessman, Constance Johnson, John Moon, Dan Heinz

The purpose of this meeting was to review the criteria for weighted classes.  A list of courses was made that would meet the criteria.

Discussed changing the sequence of science classes.

Discussed possible changes in all departments to better address all students.

At 6:30 p.m. the meeting was adjourned.
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